	 BOLTONS monthly NEWS LETTER


January 2018
Dear Parents,
Happy New Year to all of you and a very warm welcome back to school. I hope you all had a pleasant break over the Christmas period and enjoyed the time with your families; on behalf of myself and the staff many thanks for your thoughtful gifts, cards and good wishes at Christmas. Also many thanks to all parents for providing food for the party. 
Our Christmas raffles raised £420 this year, which I have used to book workshop sessions at the Life Centre in Newcastle for later in the year. KS1 and Year Reception are going to the Dino Workshops in March and KS2 are going the Science Museum Robot Exhibition in June- more details of both obviously nearer the time. We also sent £46 to Save the Children after the Christmas Jumper Day.

Mrs Dickson continues to be absent from school with dizziness and is currently under investigation for this from her GP. We hope to see her back in school at the start of next month. In the meantime, to ensure continuity for the children, Mrs Smith is teaching Year 1/2 and Mrs Garner and Mrs Gemmell are covering Year R.  

All clubs have now started again with a slight change to Gardening Club, because of weather conditions. Football this term is run by CUFC right up to Easter at a cost of £25 for the term.

Mrs Foster is back in school every Tuesday this term to run gymnastic sessions for pupils in Years R, 3 and 4, so please make sure PE kit is in school for these sessions.   

Just a reminder that holidays during term time cannot be authorised, but I do appreciate being kept informed about any planned absences. Also please can you ensure that any routine appointments with dentists, opticians etc. are made out of school hours whenever possible, so as to avoid disruption to the children’s learning.  

The PTA AGM is to be held in school on Wednesday 17th January at 7pm; all are welcome and new members are always appreciated. If any parent is able to help with car doors in the morning, please can you let the PTA know,  as I think we have a couple of days not manned now.
On Friday 9th February Year 1/2 will be leading our collective Worship at 8:30am and all are welcome to this.

This half term is very short and we break up on Friday 9th February. 
Kind Regards
Amanda M Pitcher

	Dates for Your Diary


Wednesday 17th January                                                       PTA AGM 7pm

Friday 9th February                                                               Year 1/2 Class Assembly
Friday 9th February                                                                Break for half term.

Monday 19th February                                                           School reopens

